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SB 181 

 
SUMMARY OF BILL:    Revises certain provisions of the Tennessee Code Annotated 

without making substantive changes to current law. 
 

 

FISCAL IMPACT: 
 

NOT SIGNIFICANT 
 
 Assumption: 

 

• The proposed legislation will not significantly impact state or local government operations. 
Any fiscal impact will be not significant.    
 

 

CERTIFICATION: 

 
 The information contained herein is true and correct to the best of my knowledge. 

   
Bojan Savic, Executive Director 
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